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Madison- Rep. Mary Felzkowski (R-Irma) released the following statement after Congressman 

Sean Duffy announced he would be resigning from his seat: 

 

“Over the past eight years, Congressman Duffy has done nothing but serve Wisconsin’s 7th 

district with honor, passion and determination. He has been a powerful and fierce voice for the 

interests of Northern Wisconsin in Washington D.C. and has left a lasting imprint on that 

institution. His time in public service in this role has been an inspiration to us all and a model of 

principled, conservative values in action. 

 

Sean and Rachel are in my thoughts and prayers as they face this difficult time, and I wish 

nothing but the best for their soon-to-be-born baby girl and their entire family.” 
 

 

### 
 

Representative Felzkowski represents the 35th Assembly District which includes portions of Langlade, 

Lincoln, Marathon, Oneida, and Shawano Counties. 

 

 


